CITY OF

BLOOMINGTON
MINNESOTA

November 07, 2017

MOA Land Holdings, LL.C
ATTN: Kathleen Hayden

2131 Lindau Lane, Suite #500
Bloomington, MN 55425-2640

RE: Case # PL201700204 — Variance for time extension of special event temporary towers
7900, 8000, 8100 and 8201 24th Avenue South
2101, 2111 and 2121 Lindau Lane
8200 28th Avenue South

Ms. Hayden:

At its regular meeting of November 6, 2017, the City Council approved a Variance to extend the

time period allowed for temporary towers related to special events (Case # PL201700204 ). The

approval is subject to the following condition:

1.  Ongoing The variance to extend the permitted time period for temporary towers
associated with special events beyond 7 days is limited to between

November 15, 2017 and February 10, 2018.

Should you have any questions regarding this action, please contact Nick Johnson, Planner, at
(952) 563-8925 or nmjohnson@BloomingtonMN. gov.

Sincerely,

I

Glen Markegard, AICP
Planning Manager
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